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IE9.10 - Reducing Bird Deaths by Turning off Lights during Migration 

Hello, 

I, Clyde Robinson, in speaking on behalf of the Ashbridge's Bay Nature Stewards support 
Councillor Dianne Saxe's recommendation of Nov. 19, 2023, that being: 

"City Council direct the City Manager to resume the cost-saving and bird-life-saving 
practice of turning off unnecessary lights on city property during bird migration 
seasons." 

We further propose that this be carried out throughout the entire year. 

Thank you, 
Clyde Robinson 
Ashbridge's Bay Nature Stewards 
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